STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

ROvY COOPER JAMES H. TROGDON, I11
GOVERNOR SECRETARY
March 26, 2019
TO: Bidder
SUBJECT: Rejection of Bid

CONTRACT NO:  10-03-129
WBS NO: 15410.1004026

DESCRIPTION: Trenchless Installation of 36” Welded Steel Drainage Pipe on NC
109

The bid opened on March 20, 2019, for the subject project, was substantially higher than
the engineer’s estimate. After evaluating the bid, it was decided not to award this
contract. This project will be re-advertised in the upcoming week for an April 17, 2019
letting. At the appropriate time, you can access a revised bid package at our NCDOT
Division 10 website in the usual manner.

If there are any questions regarding this project, please contact me at (704) 983-4400.

Sincerely,

nggurleson

Contract Engineer

e Kellie Crump, Division Project Manager
Jeff Littlefield, PE, Division Maintenance Engineer
File
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